
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
No. 66, series of 2022 
 
 
TO  : PRESIDENTS, HEADS, AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER 

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 
 
CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS, 
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE, AND PERSONNEL 
 

SUBJECT       : INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE WEBINAR TITLED 
“DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH (DOH) COVID-19 SITUATIONER 
AND OMICRON VARIANT IMPLICATIONS FOR THE 
RESUMPTION OF LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES” 

 
DATE  : 19 JANUARY 2022 

 
 
The Commission on Higher Education, through the Office of the Executive Director, will 
conduct a webinar titled “Department of Health (DOH) COVID-19 Situationer and Omicron 
Variant Implications for the Resumption of Limited Face-to-face Classes” on 27 January 
2022 (Thursday) from 9:00 AM to 12:00 NN via Zoom and Facebook Live. This webinar 
aims to inform the higher education sector on the (1) current status of COVID-19 cases in the 
country, including high risk areas, projection, and other related topics, and (2) the implications 
and case management of the omicron variant for the conduct of limited face-to-face classes. 
This shall help higher education institutions (HEIs) make data-driven decisions as they prepare 
for the resumption of the limited face-to-face classes. 
 
Due to the limited number of slots in the Zoom meeting room, only one (1) participant per 
institution/office should register and will be admitted to the online meeting. Kindly register at 
https://bit.ly/WebinarRegForm27Jan22. The Zoom credentials shall be sent to the 
registered email address on 25 January 2022 (Tuesday). Other members of SUCs and CHED 
Officer may tune in to the CHED Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/PhCHED.gov) 
on the said date and time for the live streaming.  
 
 
For queries and concerns, you may contact us via email at limitedfacetoface@ched.gov.ph.  
 
 
For information and guidance. 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. CINDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO 
Executive Director IV  
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (+63) 998-592-1880 
Give us Feedback: http://bit.ly/OEDCCSS 
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